
Submitter: Juanita Phillips 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

I oppose this measure to limit or end Oregonians ability to vote by mail. Our ability to 

freely participate in the governance of our state is a fundamental right and voting by 

mail is an access which allows wide participation for everyone. 

This measure would limit that participation and voice. I strongly oppose placing limits 

on Oregonians’ ability to participate in self governance by the passage of this bill. 


